
 

 

 

Dear Graduate: 

 

Congratulations on reaching your goal of becoming a high school graduate!  We thought 

of a few questions you may have and want to share the answers with you: 

 

WHAT ARE THE GRADUATION CEREMONY DETAILS?  Graduation is 

Wednesday, January 22, 2025 at 7pm in the York Learning Center auditorium. This is the 

same building as YAA but it is downstairs. You will use door #1 to enter. Graduates 

should arrive by 5:30pm to get ready, have graduation pictures taken, and do a quick 

walk-through of the ceremony.  Your family should arrive no earlier than 6:30pm. You 

do not need tickets and may invite as many guests as you would like.  

 

 What are the graduation fees? 

Renting Cap & Gown:  $35.00  Purchasing Cap & Gown: $50.00  

(Cash only) Must be paid by January 15, 2025.  

 

 EG Photography fees?   

Any photos taken by the professional photographer are optional for you to purchase. 

Within a few days of the graduation YAA will email you a link to view all professional 

photos. You can make all purchases online. See attached information sheet. 

 

 Would you like to do a very short speech about YOU?  

We invite students to talk about their personal experiences and what brought them to 

YAA. Contact Mrs. Ackerman if you want to make a speech. 

 

I AM NOT ATTENDING GRADUATION. WHAT NOW?  You should call the YAA 

office at 717-718-5836 to make arrangements to pick up your diploma.  

  

What are the fees if I am NOT attending graduation or if I am using the cap 

and gown from my home school?  

 $20.00  (Cash only) 

 

DOWN THE ROAD INFORMATION: 

 

 Transcripts:  Your home school district has the official copy of your transcript. 

Contact the guidance office to request one. 

 

 YAA Family:  Just because you graduated doesn’t mean we stop caring about 

you. Send an email, make a phone call or stop by. We are still here for you. 


